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Wicca
Basically, numerology is self-help, too. It helps people gain deeper
insights into their true nature and inner- being. It is able to reveal
certain parts of your personality and character in a new light. You
get a whole new perspective about YOU. Self-knowledge has long been
proclaimed as the key to freedom and success. Self-Discovery begins
with good questions and honest answers to them. Numerology is a
pathway to finding out these answers and gaining a better
understanding of how our lives work and why things are the way they
are. Some good questions are - Where is My Life Going? Who Am I
Really? Why Don't Things Go The Way I Want? When Will I Make it to
Where I'm Going? What Am I Doing Here? Why Do I Act Like I Do? People
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often ask themselves these questions even though at times they don't
even realize it. In Numerology, the keys for finding your life purpose
are contained in two sets of extremely personal numbers, which are
your birth date and your birth name. Numerology is a system based on
the works of the ancient Chinese, Romans, Jews, Egyptians, and Greeks.
It was then developed on by Pythagoras, who was a philosopher and
mathematician back in the 6th century. Pythagoras, Buddha, and
Confucius no longer explained the world from a standpoint of
mythology, but turned to processes and physical forces for
explanations. Pythagoras had a great theory and philosophy that simply
stated says "All is number." Take advantage of this great opportunity
to learn more about how numerology can improve your life in ways you
never expected!

Wicca and Wicca Moon Magic
Are you looking for a comprehensive introduction into the ancient
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practice of Wicca? Now you can peer into the rituals and origins of
the Pagan faith which is making a resurgence throughout the Western
world. Wicca is an ancient belief system, practiced for thousands of
years - but even after so long, few truly know what it's all about,
and many mischaracterize it with false information. Now, pull back the
curtain and learn the truth about this incredible spiritual path, and
the ancient wisdom founded by the ancients. Find your new spiritual
journey and unlock the secrets and power of Wicca with this detailed
guide. Inside, you'll learn about: The Origins, History, and Evolution
of Wicca The Wiccan Belief System Coven VS Solitary Practice - Which
is Right For You? Wiccan Magic and The Book of Shadows Wiccan Rituals
and Festivals Herbal Magic and Essential Oils The Thirteen Most
Important Wiccan Herbs And More! With key insights into Wiccan rituals
and beliefs, as well as how Wicca will affect your life, this book is
perfect for anyone looking to enter this ancient, nature-based belief
system. From the key festivals to using herbal magic and essential
oils, now you can begin your Wiccan journey and rediscover your
spirituality like never before! Buy now to join the millions of people
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practicing Wicca today!

Wicca for Beginners
Have you ever felt a special spiritual connection between you and the
plants around you? If the answer is yes, then you must deepen the
theme of Wicca Herbal magic. And here you are in the right place! The
Green Witch Herbal will allow you to fully immerse yourself in the
Wicca world, so you can effectively start (or consolidate) your
magical journey to become a green witch. It doesn't matter if you are
already an expert on the subject or if you are a neophyte of this
wonderful world: this guide will give access to valuable information
that will allow you to improve or increase your skills. This book was
created to help you find the right way in the path of magic, to show
you how to work efficiently with herbal magic and how to incorporate
it into your practice. Here's what you'll learn from this book: - Know
a brief history of Wicca - What are the powers and the five elements
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of herbal magic - How to work with herbs - How to create your witch's
garden - How to carry out harvesting, drying and storing herbs - What
are the best herbs for your magical purposes - How to use herbs for
your magic baths, to sleep better or to produce essential oils You'll
also find delicious recipes to bring some magic to your kitchen and
much more! The purpose of this book is simple: find out how to
incorporate magical knowledge and energy into your life to get in
touch with the magic of the natural world. In this way, you will be
able to understand how to work with herbs and how to use them in the
daily life of a Wiccan witch. What are you waiting for? Learn all
about herbalism and start your magical journey. All you have to do is
hit the Buy button!

Wicca Herbal Magic
Do you want to get started with Wicca, but you're not sure where to
begin? Are you looking for a comprehensive, ultimate guide on magic,
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spells, crystals, herbs, and so much more? If you answer YES to the
above questions, then this bundle is for you!
______________________________________________________________________
Explore the magic world of Wicca with this complete 4-in-1 book
bundle! Wicca For Beginners, Wicca Starter Kit, Wicca Herbal Magic,
and Wicca Book of Spells
______________________________________________________________________
Inside this complete guide, you'll uncover the ancient secrets of
Wicca, arming yourself with the essential knowledge you need to begin
your spiritual journey. Covering everything from the book of spells to
crystals, herbs, moon magic, candles and so much more, this bundle is
your ticket to the magic world of Wicca. Packed with insightful advice
and practical spells that you can start performing in no time, you'll
also discover the secrets of herbal magic, essential oils, and a
Wiccan "starter kit" to help you become a Wiccan! Most of the books on
the market only take a brief look at Wicca, showing only some of the
topics but never going deep and showing you how to really immerse
yourself in the world of Wicca! Here's what you'll find in this
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ultimate guide: Wicca 101 - The Fundamentals of What Wiccans Believe,
and How to Get Started With Wicca, Including How to Find Your Wiccan
Path An Introduction To Altars, Spells, Crystals, Candles and All The
Core Element to Perform a Ritual How To Cast Circles and Perform
Rituals That Work (Even if You Are a Beginner) Over 100 Powerful
Spells (Including Spells For Wealth, Abundance, Love, Healing, and
More), And a Proven Method to Cast Your Own Spells Uncovering The
World of Herbal Magic and Healing Essential Oils, Including the
Healing, and Magical Properties A Complete Step-by-Step Wiccan Starter
Kit (Everything You Need to Know About Starting Your Own Wiccan
Journey) Moon Magic and How It Can Help You in Wiccan Practices The
Phases of The Moon and Their Connection to Magic, The Lunar Cycle
Magical Properties, The Lunar Grimoire, and Moon Spells That You Can
Cast And Much More So if you're looking for an all-in-one complete
guide to the world of Wicca, then this is the bundle for you! Even if
you're a complete beginner, inside you'll find simple explanations and
easy-to-follow advice, unveiling the fundamentals of Wiccan belief
like never before. Buy now to begin your journey to becoming a Wiccan
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today!

Wicca
Everything you need to know to start practicing magic and spells. You
will learn with step by step procedures to fully understand the world
of Wicca and witchcraft. Crystal Molina, an expert wicca practitioner,
will give you the perfect foundation for taking your first steps on
your Wiccan journey. Are you looking for a complete guide to get you
higher skills for your Wicca magic practice? This collection of 4
books will give you all the tools you need to finally be able to fully
understand the basics of modern magic and know how to juggle with any
kind of spell. Witchcraft for beginners A complete guide for the
solitary practitioner. Rituals and tools to start magic and wicca and
find your path by learning spells with herbs, candles, moon, crystals
and oils Wiccan spells The ultimate guide to mastering wicca beliefs,
rituals and modern witchcraft. Learn to practice with candles,
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crystals, oils spells and herbal, moon magic (for solitary
practitioners) Wicca moon magic A beginner's guide to lunar spells.
How to use the moon phases to enrich your life, harness the mystical
energy of the moon and learn the rituals of witchcraft solitary
practitioner Wicca herbal magic A complete step by step guide to
practicing modern witchcraft rituals and Wiccan spells with herbs,
plants, flowers, magic oils, teas and more (for beginner to
practitioner) Don't wait. Scroll up and click the ''add to cart
button''!

Wicca for Beginners
If you wan?t to learn more about Wiccan World and Improve Your Life by
practicing Wicca, then keep reading. While many may look at Wicca and
scoff at the dress and history of the religion, the practices and
rituals within the Wiccan sphere are very powerful. This is not a live
action role play or fantasy acting. Anyone who has ever been curious
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about magic essentially has already begun their path. Rarely does any
individual who starts this journey turn back unchanged. With this new
boom in acceptance of nature worship and magical practice Wicca has
seen a rebirth as seekers of all walks of life search for insight into
the subtle forces all around us. Communion with nature and other
intelligence is a central focus for Wicca and many other of these
movements. This book's purpose is to help the seeker begin their
journey on a natural path, to empower themselves to make their own
spiritual choices and walk the path safely. Approaching magical
techniques and rituals can be confusing or even intimidating at first;
this is to be expected. Our western society has effectively eliminated
communion with spirits from the popular sphere. It is regarded as 'not
real' since it cannot be proven scientifically. There are some things
science cannot prove and our society is coming to terms with that.
Here some Tips of what you will discover: The principal Elements and
the basics of Wiccan Magic Many examples of Spells and Rituals for
beginners Principles of Magic - ancient and modern Step-by-step guide
to becoming a Practitioner of Wicca Learn in easy way Wiccan Tools and
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The Wiccan Elements An Intriguing overview of Wicca in our World Magic
as a powerful tool and an important part of Wicca And Much More Even
if you have never practiced the Wicca religion, don't worry, You will
guide you to discover this magical world with a very simple approach.
Begin your Wiccan journey now, scroll to the top of the page and
select the buy button.

The Beginner Witch: A Complete Guide on Symbols, Herbal
Magic, and Witchcraft Beliefs
Two hard-hitting books conveniently packed in one powerful bundle!
This bible on WICCA spells contains two manuscripts conveniently
rolled up in one. This is an incredible value for money offer! Lots of
useful information and tips for beginners about the universe of the
magic present within us all. Every time we invoke magic and when
access it, it allows us to connect to the natural world, attract to us
the opportunities, and create the change we need in our lives. You
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will find everything in one consolidated book! The Wiccan religion was
hailed as one of the most popular religions in the mid 20th century.
With its inclination towards equality and witchcraft, it gained a lot
of movement and traction and attracted a large number of followers.
However, as Christianity developed, Wicca, like many other pagan
religions, was persecuted. The traditions that kept the Wiccan flame
alive were uprooted and discarded as Christianity expanded all over
the globe. For instance, goddess Brigita, the goddess of fire, was
hailed as one of their Saints by Christianity, claiming that she was
the midwife of the Virgin Mary. Would you be interested in a complete
guide with a practical handbook on the Wiccan path, Wiccan magic,
spells, rituals, and witchcraft? Would you be interested in Wicca for
Beginners, inthe complete guide to Wiccan magic, beliefs, rituals, and
how to follow the witchcraft path for the solitary practitioner? Wicca
is a religion that professes equality between men and women and
emphasizes a healthy co-existing relationship between humans and
nature. Apart from this, the Wiccan philosophy is also largely based
on magic and spell-casting. One of the main ethical laws of the Wiccan
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philosophy professes the following: do whatever you want upon the
earth as long as it does not harm others. Wicca is a religion that
greatly fascinates scientists and professors who are given the
enjoyable task of researching on the development of various kinds of
religions. These manuscripts will give you the potential to learn
Wicca spells using a fundamental method, and you will finally have the
results you have always expected. Your power will always be better and
will move you to success in life. Here are the books you'll discover
inside: Wicca Starter Kit, a complete guide with a practical handbook
on the Wiccan path, Wiccan magic, spells, rituals, and witchcraft
Wicca for Beginners, THE COMPLETE GUIDE TO WICCAN MAGIC, BELIEFS,
RITUALS AND HOW TO FOLLOW THE WITCHCRAFT PATH FOR THE SOLITARY
PRACTITIONER It's time to make progress. Download the bundle book now.

Wicca for Beginners
Wicca Book Of SpellsThe Complete Guide to Become A Very Effective
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Wicca Practitioner, Learning Everything You Need About Spells, Herbal,
Candle and Moon Magic All that You Need to Know about How to Become A
Wiccan or Witch Would you like to learn how to perform simple spells
that will help you achieve the things that you've most wanted in life?
Do you feel your life is lacking that little bit of magic that would
make it special? Do you want to discover the hidden facts of crystals
magic and candle magic? If you answered "yes" to any of these, then
this is the perfect, educational and informational book for you!
Hello! Welcome to the guide of "Wicca Book Of Spells". Wicca is a
modern religion that has for centuries been based on pagan practices
and beliefs from pre-Christian Ireland, Scotland, England and Wales.
In the beginning, the word Wicca is an old English word, which means
"wise." Those who used to follow the path of witchcraft were by
natural forces and have often been known as trusted healers and
advisors as they knew how to interact with natural energies to affect
everyday reality. Discover how meditation can enhance your focus and
allow you to cast more powerful spells. Wiccan spells can help you
find what you are looking for in life, or they can be used to repair
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emotional disagreements, offer protection for you and your loved ones,
and rid yourself of persons that bring negative energy into your life.
The Wiccan Religion is truly the only one of its kind. It is magical
in its own way as it allows each of its followers the freedom to seek
out the natural magic of the earth and the magic within themselves in
their own way. Take advantage of this great opportunity to learn more
about the Wiccan religion and get started on your magical journey! In
this guide, you will discover: Introduction to Wicca Magic Rule of
Three (Wicca) How to Become A Wiccan or Witch Crystals Magic &
Crystals Magic Wicca Herbal & Moon Magic Love Spell to Get the One You
Want Simple Spells for Personal Development Much, much more! This book
is different from others because: You will learn Worry and Anxiety
Spells You will learn Animal Protection Spells You will learn Money
Spells, Rituals, And Chants to Attract Wealth Bring more happiness to
yourself through the practice of Wicca, and begin to enjoy a more
fulfilled and peaceful life. So, what are you waiting for? Scroll up
and click the "BUY NOW" button on the top right corner and download
Now!!!
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Wicca World Bible 2022
Discover the World of Wicca, Become an Expert Spell Caster and Heal
Your Body and Mind with Natural Magic! Have you always wanted to
practice magic but don't know where to start? Are you looking for
natural ways to heal your body and mind and bring balance into your
life? Do you want to join those who have found peace and happiness in
the ancient practice of Wicca? If you answered Yes to any of those
questions, keep reading and step into the magical world of Wicca! This
ultimate guide on witchcraft and magic is breaking down barriers and
prejudices, confirming that the days when Wicca was connected with
devil worship are long gone. Today, the practitioners of Wicca use
magic to connect with Mother Nature, restore balance in their lives
and find harmony in their surroundings. Wicca is natural, almost
primal in its core. It uses nature's gifts to conduct its magic herbs, stones, gems, and oils. The deep respect that Wicca shows
towards nature and all living beings is the reason why many decide to
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embrace its philosophies and lead a Wiccan life. Beginners to Wicca
will profit immensely from this book. Inside, you'll find information
about Wicca's beliefs and traditions, a guide on spells, rituals, and
herbalism and even an instruction manual on making magic candles.
You'll discover the world of green magic, one that will empower you
with Earth's energy and teach you how to heal with natural magic.
Simply put, this book is all you need to immerse yourself fully into
the world of Wicca! Here's what you'll discover inside: An
introduction to Wicca for beginners, to help you develop a deep
understanding of the practice A complete guide on herbal magic with
spells and recipes for potions and blends A guide on Wiccan
traditions, divinities, and beliefs, including a list of sacred Wicca
days or holidays A comparative analysis of Wicca and witchcraft An
ultimate guide on Wiccan spells, including information about tools,
altars and spell components A handbook for making magic candles, using
herbs and oils Instructions on how to use magic candles to power your
spells and transfer your magic A full Wiccan spellbook, containing
spells for every occasion and every desire And much, much more! Even
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though this book was written with beginners in mind, adept
practitioners will also profit from its knowledge. Turn to this book
to find out why some of your spells have not been successful and how
to create and cast spells that work every time! Wicca is more than
just a simple look into a crystal ball or dancing under the moonlight,
as most movies and media present it. It is a way of life, a deep
connection with the natural world and its hidden powers. Through
Wicca, you'll find harmony, inner peace, and balance that most people
are trying to achieve their entire life. Wicca is a Mother Earth's
gift to you. So except it, respect it and let it change your life! If
you want to open your mind and soul to Wicca, Scroll up, click on "Buy
Now with 1-Click", and Dive Deep Into the Divine!

The Definitive Guide on Wicca and Tarot
Would you like to get our Kindle Version for free? Buy the Paperback
Version on Amazon.com and we will send it as a special gift to you!
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Have you ever wanted to go back in time and fix a mistake you have
made? Are you looking for more from life, but you still haven't been
able to find a spiritual path that works for you? Wicca could be the
answer you have been long searching for. Become a part of the world's
fastest growing religion and get in touch with the energy within you.
Wiccans believe in the Goddess and celebrate the Earth as the mother
of all living things. Most Wiccans are both polytheistic and
pantheistic, they worship multiple gods and believe that they exist
within the same plain of reality of mortal humans. They also follow
the Wiccan Rede, a philosophy that basically states: "Do what you
want, as long as it does not harm the others". Wicca is a peaceful and
nature-based religion. Through the practice of meditation and annual
rituals, Wiccans connect with a variety of deities and celebrate
ancient traditions, bounded to new and full moon cycles, to the vernal
equinox and to the summer solstice. Learn about the tool used to track
these traditions- The Wheel of the Year -and begin to celebrate the
holidays and seasonal changes alongside the ancestors and fellow
witches. If you are tired of religion being boring or of not having
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control in your life, then Wicca is the lifestyle for you. What you
will learn: - New Wiccans practice in traditional covens (others
prefer to practice their faith alone); - How to find the best path for
you. They are all beautiful, but it is important for you to follow the
right one; - An all-encompassing history of Wicca, including its
origins, founders and traditions; - How to use tools to tap into the
energy that surrounds us all and communicate with spiritual guides.
Witchcraft is defined as, "The practice of manifesting energy into the
universe in order to manipulate it for events to happen in line with
your desires". Magical people around the world have practiced candle
magic for centuries. Candle magic captures the power of fire, which is
known as the element of transformation. It is a perfect way for
beginners to achieve magical goals and create positive changes for
themselves. If you are looking for a specific, realistic and ethical
approach to witchcraft, candle magic is the best practice for you.
Scroll up and click the Buy Now button! Dive deep into the world of
Witchcraft and learn how the magic of color can impact your life.
Different colored candles used during ritual practices can help you
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influence the outcomes of your deepest desires. This approach is so
customizable because the strength of magic comes from within you. This
book will teach you all you need to know to begin practicing
witchcraft for yourself, including actual spells and rituals suitable
for beginners. The only commandment in this religion is to do what
feels right for you. The purpose is to help you on your spiritual
journey. You can incorporate as much or as little witchcraft into your
faith as you want. The most important thing is to live a spiritual
life that is meaningful to you. Scroll to the top of the page and
select the Buy Now button!

Wicca for Beginners
Wicca Witchcraft Study Guide
? Do You Want to Start Practicing Magic? ? Would You Like a Collection
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of Spells That Can Transform and Enhance Your Life? Here's How You Can
Harness The Power Of Wiccan Spells and Witchcraft To Improve Your
Life! Wicca is a religion based heavily in action, manifestation, and
self-empowerment through magic. One of the most important ways that
modern witches work to keep the old traditions alive is through
spellcasting. We cast to gain favor from the deities, spirits and
elements. By announcing our intentions to the spirit world, we work to
enforce our powers of will, manifest our dreams, and support the
natural balance of the universe. And now, you don't have to settle for
complicated books on wiccan spells anymore. In this easy-to-follow
guide for the solitary practitioner you'll find: ?? A review of the
practical advice offered in the Wiccan Rede ??Simple guides and tips
to timing, planning and preparation of spellcasting ?? 4 full chapters
of spellcasting guides and incantations to use in your everyday life:
cleansing spells, attraction spells, spells to banish bad habits, for
personal growth and empowerment, abundance and gratitude spells,
Spells to enhance your self-esteem, for improved health and much more.
What Makes This Guide Stand Out From Other Wiccan Books For Beginners?
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Within these pages, you'll find explanations of magical theories and
concepts, as well as easy-to-follow instructions that will enable you
to build confidence in your spellcasting abilities. Each of the spell
in this book is explained in an easy and accessible manner, with
guidelines for timing, placement, tools, ingredients, and
incantations. This Book of Spells will enable you to: Welcome Wiccan
Spells and Witchcraft Into Your Life And Become A Solitary
Practitioner Identify How This Wiccan Book of Spells Will Help Improve
Your Inner Balance Craft Spells That Will Lead You To Personal Growth
and Improved Health Capture The Essence Of The Book Of Shadows And The
Witch's Toolbox Absorb The Immense Benefits Of Practicing Witchcraft &
Protect Yourself Against Negative Energy And The Best Part? Unlike
other beginner wiccan books, this modern guide to witchcraft will
allow you to start your own adventure through the world of wicca and
spells - regardless of your level of experience. Even if you have zero
experience. So, what are you waiting for? Discover now the Secrets of
Wicca to start building a life full of real magical energy! ?Click
"Buy Now" & Grab Your Copy Of The Complete Book of Spells Today! ?
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Wicca World Mastery 2020 (4 Books in 1)
If you wan?t to learn more about Wiccan World and Improve Your Life by
practicing Wicca, then keep reading. While many may look at Wicca and
scoff at the dress and history of the religion, the practices and
rituals within the Wiccan sphere are very powerful. This is not a live
action role play or fantasy acting. Anyone who has ever been curious
about magic essentially has already begun their path. Rarely does any
individual who starts this journey turn back unchanged. With this new
boom in acceptance of nature worship and magical practice Wicca has
seen a rebirth as seekers of all walks of life search for insight into
the subtle forces all around us. Communion with nature and other
intelligence is a central focus for Wicca and many other of these
movements. This book's purpose is to help the seeker begin their
journey on a natural path, to empower themselves to make their own
spiritual choices and walk the path safely. Approaching magical
techniques and rituals can be confusing or even intimidating at first;
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this is to be expected. Our western society has effectively eliminated
communion with spirits from the popular sphere. It is regarded as 'not
real' since it cannot be proven scientifically. There are some things
science cannot prove and our society is coming to terms with that.
Here some Tips of what you will discover: The principal Elements and
the basics of Wiccan Magic Many examples of Spells and Rituals for
beginners Principles of Magic - ancient and modern Step-by-step guide
to becoming a Practitioner of Wicca Learn in easy way Wiccan Tools and
The Wiccan Elements An Intriguing overview of Wicca in our World Magic
as a powerful tool and an important part of Wicca And Much More Even
if you have never practiced the Wicca religion, don't worry, You will
guide you to discover this magical world with a very simple approach.
Begin your Wiccan journey now, scroll to the top of the page and
select the buy button.

Wicca Book of Spells.
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Discover the Secrets of Wicca and Practice Witchcraft with "Wicca
Herbal Magic"! Would you like to become a Wiccan? Would you like to
practice witchcraft? Are you ready to expose secret spells and magic?
If so - keep reading! Wicca is a powerful religion which believes that
the humankind isn't superior to nature, but in fact, needs to work
with nature on its side. With that belief, Wiccans have different
spells, witchcrafts and even magical herbs - which can produce a lot
of effective results in every area of your life! In this important
book, you will expose the witchcraft of the Wiccans, learn what it
takes to be a part of the religion, get the spells, magic, and
witchcraft of Wicca - and even learn how to grow your own magical
herbs garden in your house! With this outstanding book, you will: Be
able to become a part of the Wiccan religion Learn the practices,
routines and spells fast Discover the herbal magic of Wicca Grow your
own garden of special herbal Wiccan plants Become a great Wiccan, know
all the spells and magic, and enjoy the routines and practices of
Wicca! FAQ What kind of things can I do with Wiccan magic? Wiccan
spells, magic, and witchcraft can help with healing, protection,
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fertility, and blocking negative energy. Much more can be done with
magical herbs, spells and more. Inside the book, you will find the
full list of spells and uses of Wiccan magic. What do Wiccans believe?
The Wiccan community contains many believers of different beliefs.
However, in Wicca, most believers take faith in the importance of
nature, god, and connection. Inside the book, you will learn exactly
what are the common beliefs in Wicca and how you can join the religion
and the community, too. Don't wait any longer! Scroll up, click on
"Buy Now with 1-Click" and Start Reading!

The Green Witch Herbal
Did you know that you are incredibly powerful? That you are full of
light and energy and can attune yourself with nature to access ancient
and powerful magic? It might sound a little like science fiction, but
this is reality! Wicca is a religion and lifestyle that derives from
some of the oldest practices of humankind, dating back to 30,000
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years. These traditions and practices have survived, in one form or
another, into the modern-day practice, where they can still be used to
alter and change reality, in a sense. Learn about the balance between
the Goddess and God as deities and how they exist within everything
and everyone. Accessing that divinity is the source of magic and
magical power. If you have a love for nature, a connection to
spirituality, and a desire to discover yourself on a new level, Wicca
could be the path for you. Find your empowerment; find yourself. If
you’ve ever been curious about Wicca, this is the book for you! By
reading this book, you will learn: ?What Wicca is ?What Wicca isn’t
?The history of Wicca ?How to practice Wicca ?Tools and Arts of the
craft ?Ritual ?What Magic is ?What spells are The world is much bigger
than what we know. Learning how to expand yourself, your mind, and
your personal power through magic is just one way to enter that larger
world. Wicca isn’t all about spells and magic, though; it is an entire
lifestyle of peace, harmony, and coexistence. If these traits are
qualities that you have or want to have in your life, then this book
is a great starting point to take a look at what Wicca is and what it
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has to offer. Not only will you learn all about Wicca, but you will
also know how to start on your Wiccan path. You will have access to
unique and exclusive spells to start casting magic and access your
inner divinity! So what are you waiting for? Scroll up and click the
Buy Now button and begin on your Wiccan path today! Blessed be!

Wicca Book of Spells
Do you want to know Wicca and its secrets? Have you heard about it
before, but you're not sure what it's all about? This book will teach
any beginners and newcomers to all the wonders of modern Wicca! Learn
the ancient practice of Wicca for success in money and careers, love,
protection, or anything else! This is what you will find in this
fantastic Book: History of Wicca from the past to the present day What
it Means to Be to Wiccan Which are the 5 fundamental elements and
that's not all! What are the tools of trade Witchcraft and witches and
the new world The power of nature and much more! Take advantage of
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this Guide and take control of your life! What are you waiting for?
Press the Buy-Now button and get started!

Wicca: a Complete Guide
Discover the life-changing ways of Wicca with this all-in-one guide.
Are you looking to learn about Wicca? Have you heard about it before,
but you're not sure what it's all about? This guide is your answer.
Written with the beginner in mind, this comprehensive and detailed
guide gives you everything you need to know about the ancient practice
of Wicca. From learning how to practice rituals to understanding
Wiccan mindsets and philosophies, Wicca for Beginners is perfect for
anyone looking to learn more about Wicca regardless of experience.
Inside this guide, you'll discover: The History of This Ancient
Practice The Countless Benefits of Wicca The Philosophies, Mindsets,
and Types of Wicca Common Myths and Misconceptions Wiccan Holidays and
Festivals How Wicca Relates to Astrology, Meditation, and Tarot
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Initiation Techniques How to Construct a Ritual And So Much More! With
simple, easy-to-understand explanations, along with step-by-step
instructions to construct a ritual, now you can harness the power of
Wicca with this incredible guide. Using spells, crystals, candles and
more, this book is your ticket to the world of Wicca! So what are you
waiting for? Buy now to join the millions of people already practicing
Wicca!

Wicca Witchcraft and Tarot Mastery
Interested in Witchcraft Tradition & Rituals? This Book Will Teach You
Everything About Wiccan Beliefs, Potions, Spells & Magic! Are you
curious about unleashing the hidden powers every single person has
inside of them? Wicca can help you get closer to nature and bring
positive experiences to your life! Wicca is an ancient practice that
draws roots from paganism and Nature worship. When you mention
witchcraft to people nowadays, they mostly think of casting spells and

32 / 77

Download Ebook Wicca A Complete Guide A Complete Guide Discover modernh.com

charms just like witches do in the movies. But, in reality, Wicca is
slightly different. It is a reincarnation of the earliest religions,
which existed for millennia before the advent of Christianity. Wicca
is often referred to as "the Old Religion." Witchcraft teaches how to
establish a perfect relation with nature and unleash the great power
of our ancestors. And, of course, there are spells and potions
included! Spells are what set Wiccans apart from other mainstream
religions. But, before you get to that part you must have a pretty
good grip on the fundamentals and the rich history of Wicca. You also
need to understand how to handle and benefit from your work with
candles, crystals, and herbs. And, this book will guide you every step
of the way! Here's what you'll discover inside this book: The history
of Wicca learn how was Wicca created & who were the first worshippers
A guide to becoming Wiccan what are the steps you have to take to
become a Wiccan Wiccan Beliefs a beginner's guide to Wiccan belief &
the five points of Wiccan belief Wiccan gods & traditions discover the
secret Wicca traditions only few people know Self-dedication to Wicca
daily devotions and practices of beginner Wiccans With the help of
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this book, you can learn about Wicca traditions, beliefs, and - more
importantly - magic, spells, and potions. Discover how to become a
part of this wondrous community today! This book is not only about the
magick but also about achieving a wholesome relationship with the
Universe. Become one with nature and live your life magically,
spiritually, and wholly! Scroll up, click on "Buy Now with 1-Click",
and Get Your Copy Now!

Wicca for Beginners
Did you know that you are incredibly powerful? That you are full of
light and energy and can attune yourself with nature to access ancient
and powerful magic? It might sound a little like science fiction, but
this is reality! Wicca is a religion and lifestyle that derives from
some of the oldest practices of humankind, dating back to 30,000
years. These traditions and practices have survived, in one form or
another, into the modern-day practice, where they can still be used to
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alter and change reality, in a sense. Learn about the balance between
the Goddess and God as deities and how they exist within everything
and everyone. Accessing that divinity is the source of magic and
magical power. If you have a love for nature, a connection to
spirituality, and a desire to discover yourself on a new level, Wicca
could be the path for you. Find your empowerment; find yourself. If
you've ever been curious about Wicca, this is the book for you! By
reading this book, you will learn: ?What Wicca is ?What Wicca isn't
?The history of Wicca ?How to practice Wicca ?Tools and Arts of the
craft ?Ritual ?What Magic is ?What spells are The world is much bigger
than what we know. Learning how to expand yourself, your mind, and
your personal power through magic is just one way to enter that larger
world. Wicca isn't all about spells and magic, though; it is an entire
lifestyle of peace, harmony, and coexistence. If these traits are
qualities that you have or want to have in your life, then this book
is a great starting point to take a look at what Wicca is and what it
has to offer. Not only will you learn all about Wicca, but you will
also know how to start on your Wiccan path. You will have access to
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unique and exclusive spells to start casting magic and access your
inner divinity! So what are you waiting for? Scroll up and click the
Buy Now button and begin on your Wiccan path today! Blessed be!

The Numerology Book
Wicca
Interested in Witchcraft Tradition & Rituals? This Book Will Teach You
Everything About Wiccan Beliefs, Potions, Spells & Magic! Are you
curious about unleashing the hidden powers every single person has
inside of them? Wicca can help you get closer to nature and bring
positive experiences to your life! Wicca is an ancient practice that
draws roots from paganism and Nature worship. When you mention
witchcraft to people nowadays, they mostly think of casting spells and
charms just like witches do in the movies. But, in reality, Wicca is
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slightly different. It is a reincarnation of the earliest religions,
which existed for millennia before the advent of Christianity. Wicca
is often referred to as "the Old Religion." Witchcraft teaches how to
establish a perfect relation with nature and unleash the great power
of our ancestors. And, of course, there are spells and potions
included! Spells are what set Wiccans apart from other mainstream
religions. But, before you get to that part you must have a pretty
good grip on the fundamentals and the rich history of Wicca. You also
need to understand how to handle and benefit from your work with
candles, crystals, and herbs. And, this book will guide you every step
of the way! Here's what you'll discover inside this book: The history
of Wicca learn how was Wicca created & who were the first worshippers
A guide to becoming Wiccan what are the steps you have to take to
become a Wiccan Wiccan Beliefs a beginner's guide to Wiccan belief &
the five points of Wiccan belief Wiccan gods & traditions discover the
secret Wicca traditions only few people know Self-dedication to Wicca
daily devotions and practices of beginner WiccansEYES HERE: Inside
Lies The Universe's Secrets To Harnessing Your Magical Potential Using
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The Boundless Power Of The Moon! Did you know that the moon plays a
huge role in influencing our daily lives? Whether we realize it or
not, the waxing and waning of the moon affects our moods and emotions,
leading to bad decisions when not understood properly. Lucky for you,
Rebecca Hood heard your call! In her enchantingly potent book, "Wicca
Moon Magic", you will learn all the highly detailed steps to take in
order to conjure the moon's magic and use it to better your life! It's
not a book about fair glitter, or bogus hocus pocus it's the real
deal! All you have to do is to open yourself up to the possibilities,
so you will be able to effortlessly attract all the positive energies,
and drive away all the negative ones! "Wicca Moon Magic" is a book of
magic spells and invocations that will allow you to discover the
energies and powers of the moon, complete with highly potent
incantations for witchcraft rituals! Here's what you'll get: Harness
The Power Of Herbs: Quickly mend and relieve illnesses using POTENT
mixtures of herbs and magic Conjure Gods & Goddesses: Learn POWERFUL
Wiccan invocations, chants and prayers to regain universal balance and
vitality Work With The Moon: Easily understand the full moon's effects
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on emotional & mental balance to MAXIMIZE your Wiccan rituals Wield
Your Sexual Magic: Effortlessly achieve full magical ecstasy, boost
relationship success, and deepen spiritual contact Make Magic Happen:
Swiftly learn the 4 FOOLPROOF ways to take full advantage of your
magical spells And so much more!

WICCA FOR BEGINNERS
Interested in witchcraft tradition and rituals? This book will teach
you all about Wiccan beliefs, spells, potions, and magic! Are you
curious to unleash the hidden powers that each person has within them?
Wicca can assist you move closer to nature and bring good experiences
to your life! Wicca is an ancient practice that is based on paganism
and the worship of nature. When you mention witchcraft to people
today, they mostly think of casting spells and spells just like
witches in movies. But in real life, Wicca is a bit different. It is a
rebirth of the ancient religions, which lasted for millennia before
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the arrival of Christianity. Wicca is often known as "the old
religion". However, many times, those who start their journey in this
fantastic parallel world, begin to find a lot of theoretical
information without experiencing or putting into practice what they
have learned. Witchcraft explains how to establish a perfect
relationship with nature and release the great power of our ancestors.
And of course, there are spells and potions included! Spells are what
differentiate Wiccans from other conventional religions. But, before
you get to that part, you must have a good handle on the fundamentals
and rich history of Wicca. You must also understand how to manage and
benefit from your work with candles, crystals, and herbs. And this
book will guide you every step of the way! This is what you will
discover within this book: * Wicca History * Guidance For Wicca
Beginners * Elementals of the Basic Wicca Practice * Wicca In Our
Modern World * History of the Crystals and Minerals * Where to Find a
Crystal that You Need? * Why Use a Magic Crystal to Change Your Life?
* Candle Magic Basics * How to use your Candles * Types of Candles and
How they are Made * Magic Letters for Beginners * The Path to

40 / 77

Download Ebook Wicca A Complete Guide A Complete Guide Discover modernh.com

Initiation- Preparing Yourself and a Ritual for Self-initiation *
Herbal Magic For Wiccans *Casting Spells for Health And much more With
the guide in this book, you can learn about Wiccan beliefs,
traditions, and most importantly, potions, spells, and magic. Find out
how to be part of this wonderful community today! One of the most fun
and rewarding aspects of the Wiccan route is the spell for ourselves
and others. Magic is a powerful and natural way of approaching the
healing energies of the earth. Wicca is, at its very core, an
inclusive belief system that emphasizes our relationships with the
natural and spiritual realms. Anyone who wishes to channel their
energy into a positive and powerful life of intention and achievement
can begin by practicing Wicca today! The Wiccan religion is the most
diverse and mysterious faith. It is a complicated Earth-centered
religion that is established in the outdated acts of our shamanic
predecessors. Wicca directs us to welcome Earth, commending the
different transformations in the seasons and everything they bring,
from the goodness of summer to the cold and mist of the winter
periods, when Mother Nature lay in anticipation of the next unstable
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life cycle that begins in spring. This book is not about only magic
but also about how to achieve a healthy relationship with the
Universe. Become one with nature and live your life magically,
spiritually and fully! Ready to get started? Click "Buy Now"!

Wicca for Beginners
Provides information on creating a sacred space, promoting good
energy, and creating incantations, potions, and charms.

Wicca for Beginners
If you want to find out everything you need to know about the
immeasurable potential of Wicca magic to improve every aspect of your
life, and that of your loved ones, then keep reading. More and more
people are becoming interested in this ancient religion that is based
on harmony with nature. It is estimated that today there are over 1
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million Wiccan practitioners worldwide, and this number is constantly
growing, thanks to the web that allows people to be informed about
what Wicca and sorcery really are. Nevertheless, there is still a lot
of skepticism about the subject, which is often misunderstood. Since
ancient times, the aspirations of Wicca, and the application of its
powerful spells, were based on healthy and benevolent principles.
These often served to improve the life of the practitioner, without
ever wanting to harm anyone or anything. This guide was written just
to fully inform all the people intrigued by this fascinating religion,
and to provide all the information you need to start your Wiccan
journey: What are the differences between Wicca and Witchcraft? What
is the history of Wicca, and what are its traditions? The beliefs on
which it is based How the initiation ceremony takes place The main
tools and symbolism in Wicca How to create your sacred space, and how
to prepare a ritual What music, what dances, and what gestures
accompany the life of the Wiccans What are the gods they believe in?
How to find your way to becoming an aspiring Wiccan Magic techniques
and what exercises to do to get started A step-by-step approach to
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starting your journey Even if you don't know anything about the Wicca
religion yet, or if you have confused ideas, don't worry, because the
practical approach of Amelia Glanville will give you solid support on
the basics of Wicca and Witchcraft. So, get ready to start the most
beautiful journey of your life!

Wicca For Beginners: Complete Guide: 2 Books In 1
? DO YOU WANT TO START PRACTICING WICCA? ? Are you interested in
discovering how it can be extremely beneficial to your everyday life?
You are about to begin an amazing journey getting to know yourself and
your world in a whole new way. If you're ready to discover your own
true witchy nature and embrace a new spiritual journey, this is the
right book for you. ? Wicca for Beginners is a perfect guide to get
you help you find your true magical path and confidently get started
with spells and rituals regardless of experience. You will have a
solid sense for the basics of Wicca and a strong desire to embrace
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your inner magic! ????????? Wicca is an autonomous way to live. Those
who obey its traditions and beliefs try to live in peace with the
world. To Wiccans, the minute elements of everyday life are beautiful.
The trees, the wind, the Moon, and the lakes are all connected to the
spirit of one human and to every other being and to all creation. The
Wiccan faith, beliefs, and traditions were founded many centuries
before Christianity. Wiccans in Europe, particularly in Wales,
Ireland, and Scotland, have practiced their beliefs. Even if Wicca is
sometimes considered as a religion, practitioners point out that there
is no person in charge. The majority of Wicca-embracing people
practice their values as they perceive them, and meetings of like
people are not scheduled regularly. Wicca's fundamental tenets include
the belief that one should be respectful of the environment, a
profound recognition of the force of all Nature, and the rejection of
the world's pure evil. Other Wiccan beliefs support compassion, love,
and respect for learning.If you want to be a Wiccan, you are not bound
to be a witch who practices this magic and not even vice versa. But if
you want to be a Wiccan who practices magic, it's certainly possible.

45 / 77

Download Ebook Wicca A Complete Guide A Complete Guide Discover modernh.com

The book contains: ? Understanding Wiccan history, beliefs, and ethics
? Wiccan laws and rules and why they are so important ? The best way
to perform a Self-Initiation Ceremony ? How to perfectly set up your
own Personal Altar ? How to unleash your own Inner Power connecting
with Wiccan deities ? Moon Magic and how each Lunar Phase affects
Magic ? What to Know About the Five Elements to master Wicca magic ?
How to Celebrate the Sabbats of the Wiccan calendar ? Many Spells and
Rituals to start Practicing Wicca ? Herbs, Candles, Crystals,
Incenses, Oils and and their Magical Properties ? How to cast a
magical circle and call the Four Corners ? A lot of tips and advices
for beginners And much, much more! Ready to start your magical journey
through the art of Wicca? CLICK HERE TO BUY THE BOOK and GET STARTED!
?

Wicca
Buy the pocket version of this book and get the Kindle Book version
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for FREE. Unearth the secrets of Wicca and Tarot Are you fascinated by
the religion of Wicca? Have Tarot readings always kept you spellbound?
This amazing book bundle gives you a taste of both! Wicca is an
intriguing belief that continues to draw new followers to it every
year. With its strong leaning towards magic, healing, and tradition it
is no wonder that many see it as a viable alternative to mainstream
religion. Tarot is also something that has captured the imagination of
many people over the centuries, with its ability to predict the future
with some accuracy and acting as a guide for those who are given
readings. Now, with this two book bundle, The Definitive Guide on
Wicca and Tarot, you can explore both of these customs in depth and
with a new understanding, with chapters that offer: The history of
Wicca Its belief system and traditions Wiccan magic and rituals Herbal
magic and essential oils The history of Tarot The major and minor
arcana Tarot for yourself Astrology in tarot And lots more If you ever
wanted to know more about these two subjects, fancied trying basic
Tarot reading for yourself or wanted to know more about the richness
of nature and its many mysteries, then The Definitive Guide on Wicca
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and Tarot is the perfect place to begin. Get a copy and immerse
yourself in a new way of thinking!

Wicca for Beginners: A Complete Guide on How to Learn Wiccan
Magic, Rituals, Spells, Beliefs, Symbolism and Crystal Magic
Interested in witchcraft tradition and rituals? This book will teach
you all about Wiccan beliefs, spells, potions, and magic! Are you
curious to unleash the hidden powers that each person has within them?
Wicca can assist you move closer to nature and bring good experiences
to your life! Wicca is an ancient practice that is based on paganism
and the worship of nature. When you mention witchcraft to people
today, they mostly think of casting spells and spells just like
witches in movies. But in real life, Wicca is a bit different. It is a
rebirth of the ancient religions, which lasted for millennia before
the arrival of Christianity. Wicca is often known as "the old
religion". However, many times, those who start their journey in this
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fantastic parallel world, begin to find a lot of theoretical
information without experiencing or putting into practice what they
have learned. Witchcraft explains how to establish a perfect
relationship with nature and release the great power of our ancestors.
And of course, there are spells and potions included! Spells are what
differentiate Wiccans from other conventional religions. But, before
you get to that part, you must have a good handle on the fundamentals
and rich history of Wicca. You must also understand how to manage and
benefit from your work with candles, crystals, and herbs. And this
book will guide you every step of the way! This is what you will
discover within this book: - Wicca History - Guidance For Wicca
Beginners - Elementals of the Basic Wicca Practice - Wicca In Our
Modern World - History of the Crystals and Minerals - Where to Find a
Crystal that You Need? - Why Use a Magic Crystal to Change Your Life?
- Candle Magic Basics - How to use your Candles - Types of Candles and
How they are Made - Magic Letters for Beginners - The Path to
Initiation- Preparing Yourself and a Ritual for Self-initiation Herbal Magic For Wiccans -Casting Spells for Health And much more With
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the guide in this book, you can learn about Wiccan beliefs,
traditions, and most importantly, potions, spells, and magic. Find out
how to be part of this wonderful community today! One of the most fun
and rewarding aspects of the Wiccan route is the spell for ourselves
and others. Magic is a powerful and natural way of approaching the
healing energies of the earth. Wicca is, at its very core, an
inclusive belief system that emphasizes our relationships with the
natural and spiritual realms. Anyone who wishes to channel their
energy into a positive and powerful life of intention and achievement
can begin by practicing Wicca today! The Wiccan religion is the most
diverse and mysterious faith. It is a complicated Earth-centered
religion that is established in the outdated acts of our shamanic
predecessors. Wicca directs us to welcome Earth, commending the
different transformations in the seasons and everything they bring,
from the goodness of summer to the cold and mist of the winter
periods, when Mother Nature lay in anticipation of the next unstable
life cycle that begins in spring. This book is not about only magic
but also about how to achieve a healthy relationship with the
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Universe. Become one with nature and live your life magically,
spiritually and fully!

Wicca Herbal Magic
? DO YOU WANT TO START PRACTICING WICCA? ? Are you interested in
discovering how it can be extremely beneficial to your everyday life?
You are about to begin an amazing journey getting to know yourself and
your world in a whole new way. If you're ready to discover your own
true witchy nature and embrace a new spiritual journey, this is the
right book for you. Wicca is a modern religion with roots in ancient
traditions that honor the regenerative energy of nature and the
commitment to live in balance with the Earth. To achieve this you need
to know when to harvest certain plants and how to dry them. Likewise,
crystals will be effective if they are treated in the correct way. The
magic of candles is included in almost all Wiccan spells and rituals,
and it is incredibly important that you know exactly what you are
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doing when it comes to playing with fire Every spell and ritual you
will learn will contribute to your personal growth, helping you to
change your lifestyle. The goal of this book is simple let you
understand the Wicca religion and the spiritual and physical benefits
you can obtain by practicing it correctly. Wicca for Beginners is a
perfect guide to get you help you find your true magical path and
confidently get started with spells and rituals regardless of
experience. You will have a solid sense for the basics of Wiccaand a
strong desire to embrace your inner magic! ????????? The book
contains: ? Understanding Wiccan history, beliefs, and ethics. ? Your
Wicca daily devotions. ? Step by step examples of spell works suitable
for beginners. ? How to harness the energy of the Earth enclosed in
crystals, their properties and hidden meanings. ? Differences between
Rituals and Spells that will help you develop your spirituality and
get benefits for body and mind. ? How to start preparing your altar
and how to use essential oils, plants and herbs. ? And Much More With
simple, easy-to-understand explanations, along with step-by-step
instructions to construct a ritual, now you can harness the power of
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Wicca with this incredible guide. Using spells, crystals, candles and
more, Wicca for Beginners is your ticket to the world of Wicca! So
what are you waiting for? Buy now to join the millions of people
already practicing Wicca!

The Modern Guide to Witchcraft
Do you want to start practicing magic? Would you like to know where to
begin? If yes, then keep readingas this book can potentially change
your life. Crystal Molina, an expert wicca practitioner, will give you
the perfect foundation for taking your first steps into the world of
witchcraft Wicca is one of those subjects that very few people
actually understand. This is not due to anything other than the simple
fact that people don't fully have all of the information that they
require. Over the course of this book, the goal will be to dispel a
lot of the misconceptions and myths that have come out over the years
concerning this topic. The goal of this book is to educate the reader
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on the following topics: History of Wicca Some of the beliefs
Traditions associated with Wicca Practices Acceptance of Wiccans among
society Hopefully once you have read this book, you will have a better
understanding of this subject and will see that in a lot of ways that
wiccans are no different than the person living next door to you. The
biggest problem with society and Wicca is the fact that there is a
severe lack of understanding on the subject and people tend to fear
what they do not understand. Don't wait. Scroll up and click the ''add
to cart button''!

Wicca for Beginners
Buy the Paperback Version of this Book and get the Kindle Book version
for FREE Be blessed and welcome to the world of the Wicca. This guide
includes: Wicca for Beginners: Everything You Need to Know About
Wiccan Traditions, Practical Magic, Elements and Rituals Do you want
to learn about the history of Wicca and discover all there is to know
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about casting spells and conducting rituals? Wicca for Beginners is a
complete guide that will enable you to do the following: Learn about
the history of Wicca, how the practice began, and what prompted its
development. Learn about the Wiccan symbols. You will be surprised at
how many signs were always around you of which you didn't know the
meaning. Obtain vital knowledge of the four crucial Wiccan elements,
and you will learn how to interact with them afresh from now on. Learn
how you can create your spells and the methods you can use to increase
their effectiveness and energy levels. Get a step by step guide about
how you can build a Wiccan altar, and much more This practical guide
will ensure that you learn the fundamental basics in no time. Are you
ready to start your journey? Wicca Book of Spells: A Practical Guide
to Moon Magic, Candle Magic, Herbal Magic, Crystal Magic, and Oils
Magic Get ready to enter a magical world of spells, rituals, and
enchantments. You will understand that at the core of the Wiccan
belief there is a sense of gratitude towards the things we have. There
is a lot of love and compassion. There is respect for nature and a
deep understanding of the structure of this world. In this book, you
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will discover: What it means to be a Wiccan and how you can get
started with your spells Learn about the various phases of the moon
and their significance A guide to herbs and their properties How you
should use candles and essential oils along with their significance A
list of spells to help you with success, confidence, good dreams,
dispelling negative energy, finding love, and so much more! The design
of the structure of the spells is done in a way that anyone can
understand and perform. In less than a week, you can be well on your
way toward casting successful spells. Modern Witchcraft: Essential
Guide to Understanding Wiccan Beliefs and Magic, Navigating Through
the Book of Shadows and Awakening Your Inner Witch Witchcraft has been
a religion (yes, it is indeed a religion) surrounded by many myths,
rumors, and suppositions. Now, the veil shall be pulled open to reveal
a history that is as rich as the religion is. Delve deeper into the
history of the witches. Find out what it means to be a Witch as you
look at some of the lighter - and darker - times in witchcraft's past.
You are going to discover a belief system that is rooted in the very
foundations of nature, peace, harmony with fellow humans, and concern
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for various social issues that have taken over the world today. You
will learn to cultivate your talents as a Witch to a point where it
comes to you naturally. As you practice your way through the
techniques and rituals mentioned in the book, you are going to gain
more confidence with your knowledge and art. Eventually, you are going
to find ways to reach out to your inner force. Even if you do not know
a single person who is into tradition, this book will ensure that all
your questions are answered. Are you ready to transform your life with
Wicca?Hit the "Buy Now" button to begin your journey.

The Wiccan Secrets: A Complete Guide on How to Learn About
Wiccan Magic, Rituals and Symbolism (includes a Special
Bonus on Enneagram)
Change your life TODAY with the art of Wiccan Magick. Now with new
exclusive content including all candles and a bonus revealing spell at
the end! In this book you will discover everything you need to know
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about Wiccan Magick and witchcraft. You will get to know what Wicca
really means and how to get your way into this art. Especially if you
are completely new to Wicca, this guide will be perfect for you and
I'll help you to make your first steps into Wiccan Magick. In a
clearly structured step by step guide you will learn how to get
started with Wicca today. Notice: If you would describe yourself as a
novice, this is your book to get an expert on this unique craft. If
you are, only'' interested for the moment, I hope that this book will
get your attention to learn more about your new passion. Here Is A
Preview Of What You'll Learn Wicca - A religion that uses witchcraft
Wicca's practitioners and their moral code 13 principles that set
things in motion The elements invoked by Wiccans Energy types and
principles The God and the Goddess Spells and witchcraft rituals Main
symbols used in Wicca's magick Much, much more! Download your copy
today!

Wicca for Beginners
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Buy the Paperback Version of this Book and get the Kindle Book version
for FREE Be blessed and welcome to the world of the Wicca. This guide
includes: Wicca for Beginners: Everything You Need to Know About
Wiccan Traditions, Practical Magic, Elements and Rituals Do you want
to learn about the history of Wicca and discover all there is to know
about casting spells and conducting rituals? Wicca for Beginners is a
complete guide that will enable you to do the following: Learn about
the history of Wicca, how the practice began, and what prompted its
development. Learn about the Wiccan symbols. You will be surprised at
how many signs were always around you of which you didn't know the
meaning. Obtain vital knowledge of the four crucial Wiccan elements,
and you will learn how to interact with them afresh from now on. Learn
how you can create your spells and the methods you can use to increase
their effectiveness and energy levels. Get a step by step guide about
how you can build a Wiccan altar, and much more This practical guide
will ensure that you learn the fundamental basics in no time. Are you
ready to start your journey? Wicca Book of Spells: A Practical Guide
to Moon Magic, Candle Magic, Herbal Magic, Crystal Magic, and Oils
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Magic Get ready to enter a magical world of spells, rituals, and
enchantments. You will understand that at the core of the Wiccan
belief there is a sense of gratitude towards the things we have. There
is a lot of love and compassion. There is respect for nature and a
deep understanding of the structure of this world. In this book, you
will discover: What it means to be a Wiccan and how you can get
started with your spells Learn about the various phases of the moon
and their significance A guide to herbs and their properties How you
should use candles and essential oils along with their significance A
list of spells to help you with success, confidence, good dreams,
dispelling negative energy, finding love, and so much more! The design
of the structure of the spells is done in a way that anyone can
understand and perform. In less than a week, you can be well on your
way toward casting successful spells. Modern Witchcraft: Essential
Guide to Understanding Wiccan Beliefs and Magic, Navigating Through
the Book of Shadows and Awakening Your Inner Witch Witchcraft has been
a religion (yes, it is indeed a religion) surrounded by many myths,
rumors, and suppositions. Now, the veil shall be pulled open to reveal
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a history that is as rich as the religion is. Delve deeper into the
history of the witches. Find out what it means to be a Witch as you
look at some of the lighter -- and darker -- times in witchcraft's
past. You are going to discover a belief system that is rooted in the
very foundations of nature, peace, harmony with fellow humans, and
concern for various social issues that have taken over the world
today. You will learn to cultivate your talents as a Witch to a point
where it comes to you naturally. As you practice your way through the
techniques and rituals mentioned in the book, you are going to gain
more confidence with your knowledge and art. Eventually, you are going
to find ways to reach out to your inner force. Even if you do not know
a single person who is into tradition, this book will ensure that all
your questions are answered. Are you ready to transform your life with
Wicca? Hit the "Buy Now" button to begin your journey.

Wicca For Beginners 2021 Complete Guide
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Are you looking for a guide to Wiccan beliefs, witchcraft, and spells?
Do you want to start practicing Wicca? Are you a beginner to Wicca? Or
Are you curious about magic and different spells? Regardless of your
situation, the "Wicca for Beginners" book serves as your all-in-one
solution for mastering Wicca principles. Are you looking to learn
about Wicca? Have you heard about it before, but you're not sure what
it's all about? Then Wicca for Beginners is your answer! Written with
the beginner in mind, this comprehensive and detailed guide gives you
everything you need to know about the ancient practice of Wicca. From
learning how to practice rituals to understanding Wiccan mindsets and
philosophies, Wicca for Beginners is perfect for anyone looking to
learn more about Wicca regardless of experience. Inside this guide,
you'll discover: The History of This Ancient Practice The Countless
Benefits of Wicca The Philosophies, Mindsets, and Types of Wicca
Common Myths and Misconceptions Wiccan Holidays and Festivals How
Wicca Relates to Astrology, Meditation, and Tarot Initiation
Techniques How to Construct a Ritual and So Much More! With simple,
easy-to-understand explanations, along with step-by-step instructions
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to construct a ritual, now you can harness the power of Wicca with
this incredible guide. Using spells, crystals, candles and more, Wicca
for Beginners is your ticket to the world of Wicca! So what are you
waiting for? Buy now to join the millions of people already practicing
Wicca!

Witchcraft for Beginners
??? Buy the Paperback version of this book and get the Kindle version
for FREE ??? Do you want to start practicing magic? Would you like to
have a collection of spells that can transform and enhance your life?
Then Wicca Book of Spells by Crystal Moon is the perfect book for you!
Wicca is a religion: a form of spirituality centered around the desire
to revere nature and honor ancient wisdom. But it doesn't begin and
end with respect for the natural elements and studies of the old
ways--Wicca is also a faith-based heavily in action, manifestation,
and self-empowerment through magic. One of the most important ways
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that modern witches work to keep the old ways alive is through
spellcasting. We cast to gain favor from the deities, spirits,
elementals, and fae; we cast to invite loving energy into our lives
and dispel negativity; we cast spells of cleansing and protection; we
cast spells to rejuvenate and restore health; we cast for romance,
satisfaction, gratitude, luck, and abundance; we cast to bring good
fortune to ourselves and to others. By announcing our intentions to
the spirit world, we work to enforce our powers of will, manifest our
dreams, and support the natural balance of the universe. Within these
pages, you'll find clear explanations of magical theories and
concepts, as well as easy-to-follow instructions that will enable you
to build confidence in your spellcasting abilities, regardless of your
level of experience. You'll also find four full chapters of
spellcasting guides and incantations to use in your everyday life.
Each of these spells will be explained in an easy and accessible
manner, with guidelines for timing, placement, tools, ingredients, and
incantations. I'll even walk you through the motions, step by step, to
make sure there's no room for confusion in your casting! This book
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completes a series of six texts, following Wicca for Beginners and
Wicca Herbal Magic. I'd highly recommend reading the preceding volumes
before diving into any of these spells; there are theories and
guidelines in those volumes that will help to highlight the
significance of the tools, ingredients, and symbols used in this
spellbook. Furthermore, these volumes offer correspondence charts for
crystals, colors, numbers, herbal ingredients, solar and lunar phases
that comprise the Wiccan holidays, and much more; with the full series
in your possession, you'll be able to design your own rituals and
custom spells with confidence and ease! Within these pages, you will
find Explanations of spellcasting basics A review of the practical
advice offered in the Wiccan Rede Simple guides to timing and
placement of spellcasting Tips for planning and preparation Emphasis
on the three essential magic ingredients: intention, visualization,
and focus Spells for improved health Spells to enhance your selfesteem Spells to find and enhance love Attraction spells Spells to
improve your relationship with work and finance Spells for personal
growth and empowerment Abundance and gratitude spells and much, much

65 / 77

Download Ebook Wicca A Complete Guide A Complete Guide Discover modernh.com

more! Even If you are new to magic, you can use this book to help
build your personal practice and learn more about how to empower your
psychic senses, improve your relationship, find love, attract wealth
and prosperity, health, protection and more. Discover now the Secrets
of Wicca Spells to start building a life full of real magical energy!
Don't Delay - Scroll up and click the BUY NOW button!

Wicca Book of Spells
Do you want to know Wicca Herbal Magic and its secrets? Have you ever
found yourself feeling connected spiritually to plant like around you?
This book will teach to rejoin the Earth while respecting nature and
immersing yourself in the Wicca world! Learn the ancient practice of
Wicca for success in money and careers, love, protection, or anything
else! This is what you will find in this fantastic Book: The story of
herbalism What makes up an herb The power within herbs and that's not
all! How to store and dry herbs What magical properties herbs have The
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best Magic Spells and much more! Take advantage of this Guide and take
control of your life! What are you waiting for? Press the Buy-Now
button and get started!

Wicca Religion
?Are you looking to learn about Wicca?? Have you ever asked yourself
how to use plants or candles in a different way? Have you ever
wondered about the magic of Tarot cards? Have you always wanted to
understand how to cast a spell? 6 MANUSCRIPTS IN 1 ?? WICCA BOOK OF
SPELLS ?? WICCA FOR BEGINNERS ?? WITCHCRAFT ?? WITCHCRAFT FOR
BEGINNERS ?? TAROT ?? TAROT FOR BEGINNERS Written with the beginner in
mind, this comprehensive and detailed guide offers you everything you
need to know about the ancient practice of WICCA, WITCHCRAFT, AND
TAROT. From learning to practice rituals to understanding Wiccan
mentalities and philosophies, The Tarot experience, this friendly book
will help you tap into the power and wisdom of the cards. Inside this
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complete guide, you'll discover: ? The Countless Benefits of Wicca ?
The Philosophies, Mindsets, and Types of Wicca ? Common Myths and
Misconceptions ? Wiccan Holidays and Festivals ? How Wicca Relates to
Astrology, Meditation, and Tarot ? Initiation Techniques ? How to
Construct a Ritual ? What is Magic and how it works ? The magic and
its many forms ? The Magic in the Modern World, how to bring
technology into magic and how to find your Magical space ? How to
prepare yourself to the practice, the right centering and grounding
and how to control your energy every day ? Small Daily Magical
Practices with your spell bags ? The divination, with tarot, pendulum
and more ? Many spells ? What is tarot? ? Why do we read the cards,
and how do they work? ? The history and evolution of tarot ? Choosing
a tarot deck ? Looking after your cards ? How to read the tarot cards
? Getting to know your tarot deck - some simple exercises ? The Major
Arcana ? The Minor Arcana ? How to do a Tarot Card Reading And more
once you learn to harness your natural talents as a witch, you'll
discover that a whole new world of possibilities exists. ?So what are
you waiting for? Buy now to join the millions of people already
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practicing Wicca!?

WICCA WORLD MASTERY 2020
Discover the life-changing secrets of the Wiccan religion and learn
how to start practicing magic and casting spells with this definitive
guide for beginners! Are you intrigued by the spiritual and the
esoteric, but are often put off by the implausible nature of most
religions? Are you searching for accurate information to help you
understand the Wiccan religion? Do you want finally learn how to start
practicing real magic and casting spell, but don't know where to
begin? If you answered yes to any of the questions above, then this
guide is for you. Greatly misunderstood by a lot of people, the Wiccan
religion is looked down upon, frowned at, and regarded to be a shady,
evil cult. This is far from the truth. In this guide, Julian Carter
demystifies the Wiccan way of life and shows you how the foundational
principles of this unique religion are rooted in practicality and
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empathy for other human beings. Here's a snippet of what you're going
to discover in Wicca for Beginners: Everything you need to know about
the Wiccan Religion and way of life History and origins of the Wiccan
Religion The Wiccan Wheel of the Year, and its eight ritual Sabbaths
The five universal elements every Wicca needs to learn and understand
The life-changing concepts of the Wiccan Rede and the Three-fold law
What you absolutely need to know before you get started casting spells
Five important things you need to know about Wicca The 13 core
principles of the Wiccan belief and way of life Myths and
misconceptions about the Wicca religion you need to discard today The
meaning behind some Wiccan symbols and logos explained Simple, but
effective Wicca daily devotions The three key factors you need to know
about to make Wicca spells and magick work for you Step-by-step
instructions to help you become a Wicca A crash guide to Wicca for
health and wellness and tons more. Whether you're just curious to
learn more about the Wicca lifestyle or are seriously considering
adopting and practicing the Wiccan religion, this guide will become
your reference guide to the Wiccan way of life. Ready to know more?
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Scroll up and click the "add to cart" button to buy now!

Wicca
? 55% OFF for Bookstores! ? Discounted Retail Price ? ?Let your
customer get addicted to this amazing book!

WICCA AND WITCHCRAFT
Buy the Paperback Version of this Book and get the Kindle Book version
for FREE Be blessed and welcome to the world of the Wicca. This guide
includes: Wicca for Beginners: Everything You Need to Know About
Wiccan Traditions, Practical Magic, Elements and Rituals Do you want
to learn about the history of Wicca and discover all there is to know
about casting spells and conducting rituals? Wicca for Beginners is a
complete guide that will enable you to do the following: Learn about
the history of Wicca, how the practice began, and what prompted its
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development. Learn about the Wiccan symbols. You will be surprised at
how many signs were always around you of which you didn't know the
meaning. Obtain vital knowledge of the four crucial Wiccan elements,
and you will learn how to interact with them afresh from now on. Learn
how you can create your spells and the methods you can use to increase
their effectiveness and energy levels. Get a step by step guide about
how you can build a Wiccan altar, and much more This practical guide
will ensure that you learn the fundamental basics in no time. Are you
ready to start your journey? Wicca Book of Spells: A Practical Guide
to Moon Magic, Candle Magic, Herbal Magic, Crystal Magic, and Oils
Magic Get ready to enter a magical world of spells, rituals, and
enchantments. You will understand that at the core of the Wiccan
belief there is a sense of gratitude towards the things we have. There
is a lot of love and compassion. There is respect for nature and a
deep understanding of the structure of this world. In this book, you
will discover: What it means to be a Wiccan and how you can get
started with your spells Learn about the various phases of the moon
and their significance A guide to herbs and their properties How you
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should use candles and essential oils along with their significance A
list of spells to help you with success, confidence, good dreams,
dispelling negative energy, finding love, and so much more! The design
of the structure of the spells is done in a way that anyone can
understand and perform. In less than a week, you can be well on your
way toward casting successful spells. Modern Witchcraft: Essential
Guide to Understanding Wiccan Beliefs and Magic, Navigating Through
the Book of Shadows and Awakening Your Inner Witch Witchcraft has been
a religion (yes, it is indeed a religion) surrounded by many myths,
rumors, and suppositions. Now, the veil shall be pulled open to reveal
a history that is as rich as the religion is. Delve deeper into the
history of the witches. Find out what it means to be a Witch as you
look at some of the lighter - and darker - times in witchcraft's past.
You are going to discover a belief system that is rooted in the very
foundations of nature, peace, harmony with fellow humans, and concern
for various social issues that have taken over the world today. You
will learn to cultivate your talents as a Witch to a point where it
comes to you naturally. As you practice your way through the
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techniques and rituals mentioned in the book, you are going to gain
more confidence with your knowledge and art. Eventually, you are going
to find ways to reach out to your inner force. Even if you do not know
a single person who is into tradition, this book will ensure that all
your questions are answered. Are you ready to transform your life with
Wicca?Hit the "Buy Now" button to begin your journey.

Wicca
Interested in witchcraft tradition and rituals? This book will teach
you all about Wiccan beliefs, spells, potions, and magic! Are you
curious to unleash the hidden powers that each person has within them?
Wicca can assist you to move closer to nature and bring good
experiences to your life! Wicca is an ancient practice that is based
on paganism and the worship of nature. When you mention witchcraft to
people today, they mostly think of casting spells and spells just like
witches in movies. But in real life, Wicca is a bit different. It is a
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rebirth of the ancient religions, which lasted for millennia before
the arrival of Christianity. Wicca is often known as "the old
religion". However, many times, those who start their journey in this
fantastic parallel world, begin to find a lot of theoretical
information without experiencing or putting into practice what they
have learned. Witchcraft explains how to establish a perfect
relationship with nature and release the great power of our ancestors.
And of course, there are spells and potions included! Spells are what
differentiate Wiccans from other conventional religions. But, before
you get to that part, you must have a good handle on the fundamentals
and rich history of Wicca. You must also understand how to manage and
benefit from your work with candles, crystals, and herbs. And this
book will guide you every step of the way! This is what you will
discover within this book: * Wicca History * Guidance For Wicca
Beginners * Elementals of the Basic Wicca Practice * Wicca In Our
Modern World * History of the Crystals and Minerals * Where to Find a
Crystal that You Need? * Why Use a Magic Crystal to Change Your Life?
* Candle Magic Basics * How to use your Candles * Types of Candles and

75 / 77

Download Ebook Wicca A Complete Guide A Complete Guide Discover modernh.com

How they are Made * Magic Letters for Beginners * The Path to
Initiation- Preparing Yourself and a Ritual for Self-initiation *
Herbal Magic For Wiccans *Casting Spells for Health And much more With
the guide in this book, you can learn about Wiccan beliefs,
traditions, and most importantly, potions, spells, and magic. Find out
how to be part of this wonderful community today! One of the most fun
and rewarding aspects of the Wiccan route is the spell for ourselves
and others. Magic is a powerful and natural way of approaching the
healing energies of the earth. Wicca is, at its very core, an
inclusive belief system that emphasizes our relationships with the
natural and spiritual realms. Anyone who wishes to channel their
energy into a positive and powerful life of intention and achievement
can begin by practicing Wicca today! The Wiccan religion is the most
diverse and mysterious faith. It is a complicated Earth-centered
religion that is established in the outdated acts of our shamanic
predecessors. Wicca directs us to welcome Earth, commending the
different transformations in the seasons and everything they bring,
from the goodness of summer to the cold and mist of the winter
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periods, when Mother Nature lay in anticipation of the next unstable
life cycle that begins in spring. This book is not about only magic
but also about how to achieve a healthy relationship with the
Universe. Become one with nature and live your life magically,
spiritually, and fully! Look no further! - Click on "Buy Now" and get
ready to get your copy!
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